U435

November 16, 2016

Dear ALRC members,
Regarding item # 7, That BBQ Joint licensed conditions:

It is obvious that the owners of That BBQ Joint have no interest in discussing the impact that their
business has an a few of the neighboring homes.

Unfortunately, requiring the owners to meet with the neighbors is not something that | feel will have
any effect on the problems of odor and noise that we continue to experience due to their proximity to

our home.

Yours,
Steve Ohlson

416 S Paterson St




